
From: <eddie.grant@exeloncorp.com>
To: <nvg@nrc.gov>
Date: 10/1/04 7:24AM
Subject: FW: Exelon ESP Quality Plan

Was our request for proprietary status on our QA Plan denied?
The Quality Plan submitted to the NRC by e-mail on September 7, 2004
(accession number ML042540067) includes an affidavit requesting withholding
from public disclosure. However, the entire plan is included, labeled
"proprietary". 
 
Thanks,
                   Exelon
 Early Site Permit Project
Eddie R. Grant
610.765.5001 voice
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850.598.9801  cell

 Mail Envelope Properties (415D3E6C.E2E : 2 : 44590)

Subject: FW: Exelon ESP Quality Plan
Creation Date: 10/1/04 7:18AM
From: <eddie.grant@exeloncorp.com>

Created By: eddie.grant@exeloncorp.com

Recipients
nrc.gov
  owf4_po.OWFN_DO

NVG (Nanette Gilles)

Post Office Route
 owf4_po.OWFN_DO nrc.gov

Files Size Date & Time
 MESSAGE 1320 10/01/04 07:18AM
 TEXT.htm 4716
 Mime.822 7873

Options
 Expiration Date: None
 Priority: Standard
 Reply Requested: No
 Return Notification: None

 Concealed Subject: No



 Security: Standard

 

************************************************************************
This e-mail and any of its attachments may contain Exelon Corporation
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to copyright belonging to the Exelon Corporation family of Companies. 
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e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, 
copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of and attachments 
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